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Supervisor Stuart Mendelsohn


1437 Balls Hill Road


McLean, VA  22101


Fax: 821-4275





Dear Supervisor Mendelsohn:  





I am a resident of your district and am in favor of preserving the 24-acre Evans Farm property as a Fairfax County park.  





I strongly urge you to work with the other County supervisors to petition the Circuit Court to authorize a bond referendum for the procurement of the Evans Farm property.  The Tysons Corner business district should be included in the designated special tax district. 





I want to have the opportunity to vote in a referendum.  Please keep m
